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Tenant Updates and Business Development Events 
 

 
1. The Department of Aviation, in conjunction with the City’s Small and Minority Business 

Resources Department held its second community outreach event for the Terminal Concessions 
RFP which on August 31st. Over 60 individuals attended the outreach event which was intended 
to provide additional information regarding the RFP and allow potential offerors an opportunity 
to network.  

 
2. AeroMexico has announced non-stop MEX – AUS – MEX service. The new service is 

scheduled to start on November 17th and will depart Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays, and 
Sundays. Flights arrive at AUS at 11:53am and depart to Mexico City at 1:09pm. 

 
3. Allegiant Air has announced new, twice weekly, nonstop service from Austin-Bergstrom 

International Airport (AUS) to Pittsburgh International Airport (PIT) and St. Pete-Clearwater 
International Airport (PIE). AUS-PIT flights launch on Dec. 16, 2016, followed by AUS-PIE on 
Feb. 17, 2017. Both new routes will operate twice weekly. The PIT nonstop will fly on an A319 
(156 seats) and PIE will operate on a MD-80 (166 seats) or A320 (177 seats). 

 
4. The Free Cell Phone Lot will move to Lot H, later this month, when construction begins on the 

new ABIA Retail Center and convenience store. Currently located off Spirit of Austin Lane and 
near the upcoming Hyatt Place Hotel, the new temporary location will be off Rent Car Lane in 
Lot H, until summer 2017. 


